
See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

Do you own this product? 

Mattel Pty Ltd — Tissue box toy sold with Fisher-
Price®3-in-1 SnugaPuppy™ Activity Center 

Tissue box toy component of 3-in-1 activity centre. 

Model: HLV78 

Dates sold: 1 December 2022 – 30 September 2023 

Why the product is recalled: The detachable tissue box toy can come 
apart, exposing the small support brackets to young children. 

Hazard: There is a risk of serious injury or death by choking if the child 
places the small parts in their mouth. 

Two reports worldwide of the tissue box toy coming apart have been 
received. No incidents have occurred in Australia. No injuries have been 
reported. 

1. Remove the tissue box toy from the activity centre immediately 
and place out of reach of children.

2. Contact Mattel Consumer Relations for information on how to 
return the tissue box and receive a free replacement toy for the 
activity centre.

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall.  

infoaust@mattel.com  

1300 135 312 10:00am to 7:00pm AEST Monday to Friday 

Catch, Kmart, Target. 
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